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To:  Senate Environment and Natural Resources 
Senator Jackie Dingfelder, Chair 
Members of the Committee 
 
From Dee and Peggy Lynch 
 
Re:  SB 179 with -1 Amendments:  SUPPORT 
 
Senators: 
 
We appreciated your thoughtful consideration and passage of SB 602, relating to 
Waldo Lake.  We now ask for your support for SB 179 with the -1 Amendment so 
that there is clarity in the jurisdiction among these two state agencies.  We 
support that the Aviation Board will be consulted before action is taken.  But the 
difficulty in getting an answer related to seaplanes on Waldo Lake highlighted the 
need for this bill. 
 
We ask for your support. 

 
 
 


